
Prior to arrival 

Enquiries and bookings can be made by telephone or email. Directions to 

Glendown Farm Camping Park can be found on our website or can be posted on 

request. Please ask if you require bigger font for your postal correspondence. 

The Camping Park is located in the South of the Island, 0.4miles (0.64km) from 

Port St Mary and 0.9miles (1.45km) from Port Erin, on a quiet country road that 

links the two villages. 

The camping area is over 1.4 acres and has a permanent utility block, consisting of 

a kitchen/dining area and ladies, gents and disabled/baby changing toilets and 

showers. There is a level concrete path to the utility block with doors suitable for 

wheel chair access. 

There are shepherds’ huts, which have electric lighting/plugs and have a double 

bottom bunk and a single top bunk. There is also a sofa suitable for sleeping 

accommodation for a child. Regrettably, the shepherds’ huts are not suitable for 

wheel chair users. 

 

On arrival 

We like to greet our guests and will arrange to meet you at the campsite to show 

you all the facilities.  

 



 

Additional Information 

There is a smoke detector in the kitchen area which, when triggered will give a 

continuous bell. The Utility Block fire exits are the main kitchen door and the main 

door of the toilet area. 

There are two fire assembly points; the first situated in the centre of the camping 

area and the second in the picnic area. 

There is a manual fire alarm bell at each fire assembly point.  

If you have any additional requirements please let us know and we will be happy to 

source the necessary equipment free of charge. 

We have tried to be as accurate as possible in our Access Statement. However, we 

welcome your feedback to continuously improve on the information we provide. If 

you have any queries please call us on 01624 834699. 
 


